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ABSTRACT

Symptoms of metal poisoning in man and cases of metal poisoning
in other countries were cited. The increased trend of toxic
metals in the Malaysian environment and its impact on metal
contamination in food products locally grown by the farmers for
home consumption were discussed. This raised the question on the
possibility that many cases of food poisoning occurred recently
might be due to the undetected metal poisoning and due to the
ignorance of some villagers in ingesting metal contaminated
foodstuffs. A few proposals were put forward with the aim to
increase the awareness of the village folks on environmental
issues so that the occurrences of food poisoning due to toxic
metals could be prevented in future.
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Environmental pollution is among the major issues highlighted in
many discussion between the Government and Non-Government
officials whether in the developed or developing countries. The
problems becoming worsen when not many people are concerned on
its detrimental effects on the future generations. The
increasing number of forest activities without proper replanting
will also exposed to flood problems, soil erosion, landslides and
many were as results of environmental impacts. The urbanization
process with the rapid industrial development, without having
proper planning and inadequate control, may also create a long
term disasters. Penang island territory has been experiencing the
most highly physical development growth in this country. Hence,
environmental problems are becoming the major issues. This paper
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will discuss on the various environmental problem, particularly
in Penang and possible remedial to be taken by the state and
federal authority to overcome the problems. The type of
pollutions such as air and water pollutions, acid rain and of
course the reduction of ozone layer. Besides that the increase of
heat in our climate will also be of our concerned in the process
of urbanization.
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ABSTRACT

Environmental noise is of growing concern in Malaysia with the
increasing awareness of the need for an environmental quality
consistent with improved quality of life. While noise is one of
the several elements in an Environmental Impact Assessment
report, the degree of emphasis in the assessment is not as
thorough as other aspects in the EIA study. The measurements,
prediction (if at all any) and evaluation tended to be
superficial. The paper presents a summary of correct noise
descriptors and annoyance assessment parameters appropriate for
the evaluation of environmental noise. The paper further
highlights current inadequacies in the Environmental Quality Act
for noise pollution, and annoyance assessment. Some example of
local noise pollution are presented. A discussion on
environmental noise modelling is presented. Examples
illustrating environmental noise modelling for a mining operation
and a power station are given. It is the authors'
recommendation that environmental noise modelling be made
mandatory in all EIA studies such that a more definitive
assessment could be realized.
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